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Notice of Public Meeting and Comment Period 
Proposed Relocation of Forest Grove, OR, Post Office  

 

What: The U.S. Postal Service will host a public meeting for the Forest Grove Post 
Office located at 1822 21

st
 Ave., Forest Grove, OR 97116.  

Who: USPS Real Estate Specialist Greg Shelton    

When: Wednesday, May 11, 2016 
6 p.m.  

Where: Forest Grove Community Auditorium 
1915 Main St. 
Forest Grove, OR 97716 

Background: Due to the possibility that its lease on the Forest Grove Post Office location may 
be terminated, the U.S. Postal Service is now looking for an alternate location to 
relocate retail services to a yet-to-be-determined location.  
 
The relocation project will consist of procuring a suitable substitute location, as 
close as reasonably possible to the existing location. Retail Services will 
continue at the current site or could be temporarily relocated to an existing 
facility until such time as all necessary preparations are completed at the new 
location.  
 
Postal Service representatives will present the proposal for the relocation during 
the meeting.  
 
Written comments on the proposal will be accepted until June 10, 2016, and may 
be submitted to: 
 
  Greg Shelton, Real Estate Specialist 
  United States Postal Service 
  200 E Kentucky Ave 
                          Denver, CO 80209-9950 
                              
The Postal Service receives no tax dollars for operating expenses and relies on 
the sale of postage, products and services to fund its operations. 

# # # 
 
Follow us on twitter.com/USPS and like us at facebook.com/USPS. For more information about the Postal Service, go to usps.com 
and usps.com/postalfacts. 
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